
JUL 12 2016Date:To: The Council

CitywideCouncil District:From: Mayor

General Plan Amendment to 
adopt the amendments to the Mobility Plan 2035 

(CPC-2013-910-GPA-SP-CA-MSC-M2)

I herewith concur with the City Planning Commission’s action 
and transmit this matter for your consideration.

ERIC GARCETT! 
Mayor
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City Plan Case No. CPC-2013-910-GPA-SP-CA-MSC-M2 
Council District No. CitywideJUL 0 1 2016

Honorable Eric M. Garcetti, Mayor 
City of Los Angeles 
City Hall, Room 305 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Garcetti:

General Plan Amendment to adopt the amendments to the Mobility Plan 2035.

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 551, 555 and 558 of the City Charter, transmitted herewith 
is the June 23, 2016 action of the City Planning Commission approving the proposed 
amendments to the Mobility Plan 2035.

Therefore, on behalf of the City Planning Commission, I set forth their findings, and recommend 
adoption of the subject General Plan Amendment and corresponding actions by City Council.

RECOMMENDATION

That the Mayor:

Concur in the attached action of the City Planning Commission relative to its approval 
of the proposed General Plan Amendment; and

1.

Recommend the City Council adopt the Council initiated network and text changes to 
the Mobility Plan 2035 as outlined in the Transportation Committee report dated May 
11,2016.

2.

3. Recommend that the City Council adopt the Director of Planning initiated changes to 
the bicycle enhanced network and pedestrian enhanced districts as outlined in the 
Staff Recommendation Report.

http://planning.lacity.org


Very truly yours,

VINCENT P. BERTONI, AICP 
Director of Planning

Ken Bernstein, AICP 
Principal City Planner
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Honorable City Council 
City of Los Angeles 
City Hall, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Councilmembers:

General Plan Amendment to adopt the amendments to the Mobility Plan 2035.

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 551, 555 and 558 of the City Charter, transmitted herewith 
is the June 23, 2016 action of the City Planning Commission approving the proposed 
amendments to the Mobility Plan 2035.

The proposed General Plan Amendment was submitted to the Mayor whose recommendation will 
be forwarded to you as specified by Section 11.5.6 of the Los Angeles Municipal Code.

RECOMMENDATION

That the City Council:

1. Adopt the Council initiated network and text changes to the Mobility Plan 2035 as 
outlined in the Transportation Committee report dated May 11, 2016.

2. Adopt the Director of Planning initiated changes to the bicycle enhanced network and 
pedestrian enhanced districts as outlined in the Staff Recommendation Report.

Very truly yours,

VINCENT P. BERTONI, AICP 
Director of Planning

Ken Bernstein, AICP 
Principal City Planner
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